
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 18, 2009 

 

 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: WUTC v. Cristalina, LLC 

 Docket UW-090839 

 Notification of Settlement 

 

Dear Mr. Danner:   

 

Staff of the Utilities and Transportation Commission (Staff) and Cristalina, LLC (Cristalina) 

have reached a settlement in principle of all of the issues in the above referenced docket.  

This letter constitutes notification of settlement on behalf of both parties, in keeping with 

Commission rules requiring litigating parties to advise the Commission when they reach a 

settlement (WAC 480-07-730(4) and WAC 480-07-740(1)(c)). 

 

Staff and Cristalina will file a settlement agreement and also will submit support for the 

agreement to assist the Commission in its consideration of the settlement. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI 

Assistant Attorney General  

 

JCR/emd 

cc:  Parties 

 


